
 

 

 Exeter Budget Recommendation Subcommittee 

 

Library Budget Mtg. 

November 4, 2021 

12 pm 

 

Meeting began at 12 pm 

Members Present: Christine Soutter-Subcommittee Chair, Chris Zigmont-subcommittee Member, Hope 

Godino-Library Director  

The group discussed the library renovations that are very close to being completed and have been well-

received by the community.   

The proposed budget for 2022 remains flat as there are no changes to staffing and the improvements to 

the HVAC should keep the utility costs level if not improved.  

No suggestions for changes to the budget. 

Meeting was adjourned at 12:45pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Christine J. Soutter 


